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CASE MANAGEMENT PROVIDER TERMINATION 

Please be advised that Burton Center will terminate Case Management services effective June 30, 2021. Burton 
Center will continue to provide Case Management services to those eligible under the Head and Spinal Cord Division. 
Burton Center currently serves Abbeville, Edgefield, Greenwood, McCormick and Saluda counties. Burton Center 
currently provides Case Management to 765 people. A total of 251 people are enrolled in the waiver and 212 people 
are currently inactive. 

For more information, you may contact Amelia Warren via the contact information below. 

Amelia Warren, Special Services Director 
Burton Center 
awhite@burtoncenter.org 
(864) 942-8921

If you have questions about Case Management, please contact Lori Manos at lmanos@ddsn.sc.gov. 


